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29 September 2025

The Embassy of Nepal in Seoul would like to inform all concerned that the

situation in Nepal has returned to complete normalcy following the nationwide youth-led

protests of 8 and 9 September 2025. Peace and order have been fully restored, and all

services, including transportation and tourism, are operating smoothly across the country.

Nepal remains a safe and welcoming destination for all travelers. The Embassy, therefore,

kindly requests all concerned to take note that there are no restrictions for travel to Nepal

at present.

For further information, please contact the Embassy of Nepal in Seoul.
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